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Dear Justine
 
I’ve had time to look at the Excel spreadsheets on the death data from the Latrobe valley. The
 daily data are more detailed than previous monthly estimates. There is the chance to do an
 improved analyses as the period of the fire (in days) would be more accurate compared with the
 previous analyses based simply on February and March 2014.
 
I’d like to do this analysis and publically release the results as I have done with my previous two
 analyses. Would this be allowable considering both any restrictions that were reported to you
 when you received the data, and any restrictions that you may have?
 
Regards,
 
Adrian
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